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Subject:  Powerfuse Product Date Code Format Change 
 
Document #LFPCN_PG0106 
          
Date: 02/28/2019  
 
This letter is to inform Littelfuse Sales, Sales Support & Customers of a change that is being made to the 
date code format on the product and box labels for specific Powerfuse Mexico manufactured part 
numbers. The change is being made to align with other business units’ format. Below are the old and new 
formats. 
 

 
 
This change will be effective on May 27, 2019. All production on this day and thereafter will have the new 
date code printed on each label. Existing inventory will not be modified. Customers will begin to see the 
new formatted label upon depletion of the legacy inventory. No changes are required to ordering systems. 
This is strictly a printing change on the fuse and box labels. For the affected part numbers please see the 
parts list that accompanied this notification.  
 
Thank you for your continued business. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
Jim McGuire 
Assistant Product Manager, North America 
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